
Pat Dubbs list of things needed for the Sectional 
The following (in no order of priority) is Pat Dubbs suggestion of what needs to be available for the sectional 
tournament and whoever is in charge should consult with Gail if there are shortages and/or additional items needed: 
            *Fans - the bridge club owns two pedestal and two box fans.  If the place where the sectional is held has air 
conditioning that is working, they might not be needed and you can delay bringing them. 
            *Regular convention/score cards:  2 sealed packages will be more than enough 
            *Two-sided score sheets - if available, one package 
            *Bidding boxes - all 
            *Extra cards for bidding boxes - one or two extra sets in case something happens 
            *Duplicate boards -bring the 3 sets in the cases 
        *Extra decks of cards:  bring one deck of each color available  
            *Pencils - 4+ dozen sharpened good pencils with erasers  
            *Pencil Sharpener 
            *Mitchell Table Markers - complete sets of both  A(white) and B (gold) 
            *Set of Howell Movement Table Markers 
            *3 Packets of Individual Pair Score/Result Cards - may only need 1 or 2      

*Entry forms for pair events - 150 should be more than adequate 
            *Swiss team/team of 4 Entry Forms - 15-20 should be more than adequate 
            *Swiss team score/result cards - 40-50 more than adequate 
            *Team of Four individual board score cards - 50+ 
            *50-50 tickets and container for drawing - 1-2 rolls 
            *Sectional trophy - individual earning most master points 
            *Individual Name Tags (Penny has these)  I only printed the names but the tags were in the cabinet. 
             
If the sectional chairperson wants the Unit’s paper bowls, napkins, etc., he/she should 
arrange for them to be taken to the place where the sectional will be held. 
 


